
GEARY PUBLIC LIBRARY 

Library Board Meeting 

Tuesday, May 3, 2016 

  
  
  
Since only Melba Nance, Jodi McKay, Patty Maib and Caitlyn Scheihing attended, we 
were unable to have a meeting for lack of quorum. 
  
During the month of June we will hold the Summer Reading Program and will not have 
an official meeting. 
  
Because of July 4th, the next meeting will be July 12, 2016. 
  
  
                                                                                                Jodi McKay, Secretary 
 


